BOARD OF SELECTMEN

MINUTES

Wednesday, May 23, 2007

Swampscott, MA 01907
A meeting of the Board of Selectmen was held at the Swampscott Town Hall in the Douglas F. Allen Meeting Room on Wednesday, May 23, 2007. Chairman Adam P. Forman, opened the meeting at 7:30P.M.
Attendance: Chairman, Adam P. Forman  , Vice Chairman Tony Scibelli,, Selectmen Reid J. Cassidy, Marc R. Paster and Eric A. Walker and Town Administrator, Andrew W. Maylor.
Open Session Discussion: 
· Salem Street & Vinnin Square Intersection.

· Town Building Study Committee.

· Mooring Fee’s

· Fiscal 2009 Budget. 

Acknowledgement: 
Letter of acknowledgment read of Officer Michael Frayler from a resident on his assistance at a motor vehicle accident. 

Votes Of The Board:
The Board voted unanimously on a motion by Selectman Paster to approve renewal OF Junk Dealers License seconded by Selectmen Scibelli.
The Board voted unanimously on a motion by Selectman Paster to approve executive minutes from April 25, 2007 seconded by Selectman Walker.

The Board voted unanimously on a motion by Selectman Paster to approve meeting minutes from April 25, 2007 seconded by Selectman Walker 

The Board voted unanimously on a motion by Selectman Paster to approve executive meetings from May 7, 2007 seconded by Selectman Cassidy.  

The Board voted unanimously on a motion by Selectman Paster to approve request from Hadley School PTA Spring Arts Festival to be held on June 1 & June 2, 2007 seconded By Selectman Scibelli.

TOWN ADMINITSRATOR REPORT:
Andrew W. Maylor, Town Administrator spoke on the following items:

· Senior Center re-organization.
SELECTMEN’S TIME:

Selectman Scibelli thanked Andrew Maylor, Town Administrator and the School Committee with their help with the budget process. 
Selectman Walker wished the community a happy Memorial Day
Selectman Paster mentioned the Swampscott & Marblehead Golf Tournament will be held on June 4th, 2007 at the Tedesco Country Club.
Selectman Forman reminded resident about the Memorial Day activities in Town. 
Mr. Forman is hoping that committee will work together to create a long term budget plan. 
The Board voted unanimously on a motion by Selectman Paster to adjourn meeting at 9:15p.m. seconded by Selectman Scibelli.
Attest:

Maureen Gilhooley

Administrative Assistant 

